
  

WELCOME BACK! 
We hope you have had an enjoyable summer holidays  

and have recharged your batteries. We have lots of 

exciting things to look forward to and we look forward to 

working with your amazing children! We are super 

excited to start our first topic this half term and have our 

own Victorian day!  

LEARNING HEADLINES 

Issue : Autumn 2023 

P.E.  

 
PE will take place on 

the  

following day:  

Tuesday 

Victorians! 

Toys! 

Animals & Plants! 

ENGLISH 

In English this term we will be 
reading Q Pootle 5, it is about 
an alien who has crash landed 

and needs help fixing his 
spaceship. We will be labelling 
a spaceship to inform our new 
alien friend Q Pootle 5 on how 
to fix his ship. We will also be 
writing a list of equipment he 
will need for when he spends 

his day in school.  

MATHS 

In Maths this 
term we will 
be learning all about 
Place value within 10. 
The children will be 
grouping and sorting 

items based on 
different 

characteristics such 
as: colour, size and 
shape. We will also 

be looking at 
addition and 

subtraction of 
numbers within 10. 

SCIENCE 

We will be learning all 
about different types of 

plants and where they 
grow. We will also be 

looking at animals includ-
ing humans.  

We will be focussing 
on coordination and 

balance through 
focused skill 
development 

sessions, thematic 
stories and games.  

ART 

 

In art we will be 
learning about a 

variety of materi-
als.  

The children will 
look at the work of 

other artists to 
help them create 
their own work.  

They will then use a 
range of materials 
that are cut, torn 

and glued to collage 
a picture of Queen 

Victoria. 

 

HISTORY AND 
GEOGRAPHY 

We will be learning about 
History this term, 

looking at the Victorians 
and how they lived. We 
will be looking into their 
lives and how they differ 
to ours. We will also be 

looking at some Victorian 
toys and comparing them 

to ones we have now. 

RSHE 

This half term we will be learning about ‘being me in my 
world’ this will include discussions based around: helping 
others to feel welcome, making our school community a 
better place, everyone right to learn, caring about 
others feelings, working well with others, following our 
learning charter 

The vocabulary we will be covering is:  

safe, special, calm, belonging, rights, 
responsibilities, learning charter, rewards, proud, 
consequences, upset, disappointed, illustration,  

 






